THE LORD'S VINEYARD BAPTIST MISSION

San Isidro, Naguilian, La Union, Philippines

February 27, 2023

Dear Pastor and Church,

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus.

We praise God for your continuous prayer in our Mission in San Isidro, Naguilian, La Union.

We are blessed to tell you that our Mission work in San Isidro is greatly growing. Our attendance in our Children Sunday School is increasing and for the Adults and Young People, the attendance doubled. Since the schedule for service in San Isidro is every Saturday at 10:00 AM, we challenged them to come to the main church in Caba to attend the Sunday Worship Service. That started last year, December, and by that they got the chance to attend the worship service. Young people mostly attend and thus, they got to fellowship with the other members in our main church.

We are so much blessed with what God hath done for us in this mission field. Please keep on praying for those young people that they may grow spiritually and for the faithful adults that they'll follow water baptism.

Attached here are the pictures in our Mission in San Isidro. Thank you and may God bless you abundantly. I Corinthians 15:58

FERDINAND G. ABENES Pastor



THE LORD'S VINEYARD BAPTIST MISSION San Isidro, Naguilian, La Union, Philippines







THE LORD'S VINEYARD BAPTIST MISSION San Isidro, Naguilian, La Union, Philippines

